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Upcoming Parish Events

Monday, January 7, 2019
	 5:30 p.m.	  Mary Ann Brandt (Family)

Tuesday, January 8, 2019
	 12:15 p.m.	 Rev. Robert Friedel

Wednesday, January 9, 2019
	 12:15 p.m. 	 David Perez (Parran Family)

Thursday, January 10, 2019 
	 7:00 a.m.		  Deacon Billy J. Malcolm

Friday, January 11, 2019
	 12:15 p.m.	 Alfonso D’Emilia (Parran Family)

Saturday, January 12, 2019
	 5:00 p.m.	 Carmen & Theresa Romeo
			   (Debbie & Frank Barberio)

Sunday, January 13, 2019
	 8:30 a.m.	 Frank (Chauky) Laurienzo (Family)
	 11:00 a.m. 	 John & Immacolata Fatica (Maria Fatica)
	 8:00 p.m.	 Living and Deceased of Holy Rosary Parish

NOTE: If your family has requested a weekend Mass 
intention, we invite you to bring up the offertory gifts. 
Please inform an usher before Mass begins.

Daily Readings, Feast Days & Observances
Monday, January 7:
1 Jn 3:22-4:6; Ps 2:7bc-8, 10-12a; Mt 4:12-17, 23-25
Tuesday, January 8:
1 Jn 4:7-10; Ps 72:1-2, 3-4, 7-8; Mk 6:34-44
Wednesday, January 9:
1 Jn 4:11-18; Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-13; Mk 6:45-52
Thursday, January 10: 
1 Jn 4:19-5:4; Ps 72:1-2, 14, 15bc, 17; Lk 4:14-22
Friday, January 11:
1 Jn 5:5-13; Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20; Lk 5:12-16
Saturday, January 12:
1 Jn 5:14-21; Ps 149:1-2, 3-4, 5-6a, 9b; Jn 3:22-30
Sunday, January 13: The Baptism of the Lord
Is 42:1-4, 6-7 or Is 40:1-5, 9-11; Ps 29:1-2, 3-4, 9-10 or Ps 
104:1b-2, 3-4, 24-25, 27-28, 29-30; Acts 10:34-38 or Ti 2:11-14; 
3:4-7; Lk 3:15-16, 21-22

With Gratitude & Appreciation

Offertory, December 22-23: $4,207
Faith Direct, December: $6,788

For online giving, please visit www.faithdirect.net
and sign up using the Holy Rosary church code: OH473.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sunday, January 6: The Epiphany
– Little Christmas in Little Italy

• 	Coffee after the 8:30 a.m. Mass (hall)
• 	Celebration of the Epiphany during 11:00 a.m. Mass 

and a visit from the Befana after Mass. All are welcome 
to attend the reception in the Hall following 11:00 a.m. 
Mass.

• 	No PSR/Atrium session today – please attend 11:00 a.m. 
Mass for the Epiphany and the reception in the hall following 
Mass.

Tuesday, January 8:
• 	 No RCIA this week. (resumes next Tuesday)

Wednesday, January 9: 
• 	Confession and Eucharistic Adoration, 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Sunday, January 13:
•	 PSR/Atrium – 9:30 a.m. (3rd Floor Parish Center)
•	 Coffee and Donuts in the church hall after the 8:30 a.m. 

and 11:00 a.m. Masses.
•	 Second Sunday – Adult Catechesis from 9:45-10:45 a.m. 

(1st Floor Parish Center)

Buon Natale! Felice Anno Nuovo!
Father Joseph Previte and the Staff of Holy 
Rosary Parish wish you and your family the 
Blessings, Peace and Love of the Christ Child 
during this Christmas Season and prayers for a 
healthy and happy 2019!

 Rest in Peace 
William DeNova

LITURGICAL MINISTERS for January 12-13
Lectors:	
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Vigil 	 Marie Frank
	 8:30 a.m. 	  	 Steve Eyerman
	 11:00 a.m. 		  Michael Ialacci
	 8:00 p.m. 		  Kathy Jirus
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion:
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Vigil	 F. DiFranco, Mary Grimaldi, 
 			   Anne De Marco
	 8:30 a.m. 	  	 Leroy Dierker, Mary Lynne McCarthy
	 11:00 a.m. 	  	 Pete Kaczor, Sheri Parks
	 8:00 p.m. 	  	 Rose Spena, Denise Feyes, T. Moore
Altar Servers:
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Vigil 	 F. DiFranco, C. Martin
	 8:30 a.m. 	  	 M. Karboski, P. Karboski
	 11:00 a.m. 	  	 Z. Ruic, G. Zeltner
	 8:00 p.m. 	  	 R. Spena, D. Feyes



THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD	 JANUARY 6, 2019

Dear Parish Family,

As we begin this new calendar year of 2019, we celebrate 
today the wonderful Solemnity of the Epiphany, at which 
our Lord manifests His presence as the Light of the world. 
The Magi followed the star, which led them to the Christ 
Child, whose presence filled their hearts with joy. May we 
continue to follow the light of Christ each day of our lives, 
and realize the joy and peace that only His presence can 
give us.

In a special way today, we gather as a parish family to 
celebrate Little Christmas in Little Italy with a visit from 
the Befana. It is a time for us to celebrate the wonderful gift 
of the Incarnation while recognizing that we have been, 
and will continue to be, a parish family whose source of 
strength and vibrancy is centered squarely in the person 
of Jesus Christ. Today, the universal church celebrates 
the manifestation of the Christ Child to the world. As a 
parish we celebrate the manifestation of Christ’s presence 
in our community which is evident by our acts of love 
for one another. It is through these acts that we become 
epiphanies of Christ for others.

As is our custom, at the 11:00 a.m. Mass, we invite the 
children to come into the sanctuary, sitting in front of the 
altar to hear a story about God’s Presence in the life of 
others. The Befana also makes her appearance to remind 
us to constantly search for Christ in our lives. This search 
for Christ is not something we just focus on during sacred 
times of the year, such as Christmas and Easter. Rather, 
our pilgrimage on earth is a continuous searching for 
God, a deepening of the relationship with God, in hopeful 
preparation for an eternal union with the Blessed Trinity.

In this Solemnity of the Epiphany, the Church reminds 
her sons and daughters that Jesus came for all the nations 
and that the Gospel message is one to be shared by the 
way we live. Our call then is to manifest Christ in all the 
circumstances of our lives – at home with our families, in 
gatherings with our friends, at work or school during our 
daily interactions with others. Today we celebrate Christ 
being revealed to the world – we continue that revelation. 
The Presence of Christ within us through baptism is not 
something we unveil only at church – it is received and 
nourished here. We must unveil Him at all times. Only in 
this way can we truly build the Kingdom of God in our 
midst.

Let our celebration of the Epiphany this year help us 
to recognize in an ever deeper way the great gift of the 
person of Jesus Christ. Like Mary, His mother and our 
patroness, may our lives point the way to Jesus and may 
we ponder in our hearts the meaning of God become 
human. While we enter in the final liturgical week of the 
Christmas Season, let us allow the spirit of the Magi to 
remain with us. Let us always seek a deeper awareness 
of Christ’s Presence in our lives and manifest Him to the 
world.

In Christ,
Fr. Joe Previte

The Annual Parish Celebration of the
Epiphany – “Little Christmas in Little Italy”

Sunday, January 6th at 11:00 a.m. Mass

Come early for a Chamber Music
Concert at 10:00 a.m. celebrating the Epiphany 

before the 11:00 a.m. Mass.

We look forward to a visit from the Befana at the conclusion 
of 11:00 a.m. Mass! Families with young 
children are especially encouraged to attend 
Mass and all are invited to the reception in 
the hall following Mass.

2019 Mass Intentions
The Mass Book for 2019 is now open for all requests. The 
suggested donation is $10.00 per Mass. Please call or stop in 
the office at any time during business hours: Monday through 
Thursday, from 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.; Friday, 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 
or Saturday, from 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m., or call (216) 421-2995.

Nativity – Cleanup Help Needed!
We are so grateful for the work of the volunteers who move the 
Nativity items from storage and for those who then artistically 
build and create the Nativity scene inside Holy Rosary Church 
for Christmas each year. Thank you to all those who helped 
again this year!
If you would like to assist in cleanup this year, please call (216) 
421-2995. Help will be needed on January 14th.

Interested in Building a Stronger Marriage
Right From the Start?

Engaged and married couples of child-bearing years are invited 
to sign up for classes to learn about Natural Family Planning. It 
is a three class series on the teachings of the church regarding 
fertility awareness and incorporating John Paul II’s Theology 
of the Body to help build stronger marriages and families. 
The next set of classes will be January 27, February 24, and 
March 24, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. in the Holy Rosary Parish Center. 
Please sign up on the website: www.ccli.org. Questions? Call 
Margaret and Fred Karboski at 216-321-4596 or email karbo7@
yahoo.com.

Little Italy Redevelopment Meeting
Regarding Proposed Apartment Building

Little Italy Redevelopment would like to invite and inform you 
of an upcoming meeting to discuss a proposed housing project 
on and adjacent to the Washington Place Restaurant property. 
The developer is proposing a 65 unit Apartment Building that 
will go from Murray Hill to Random.

In order to build this project three Houses on Murray Hill and 
one House on Cornell will need to be demolished. Your input 
will be very important in the City of Cleveland’s approval 
process. The meeting will take place on:

Monday, January 7th, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.
in the Holy Rosary Church Hall. 
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HOLY ROSARY CHURCH	 CLEVELAND, OHIO

Father Michael Wittman Ozanam Center
in East Cleveland

Holy Rosary supports the Ozanam Center located at Saint 
Philomena Church on Euclid Avenue in East Cleveland. The 
center provides food and clothing to clients in need.
Clothing Donations: Seasonally appropriate clothing 
donations are welcome. Please drop off clothing donations in 
the Holy Rosary Church hall on Sunday mornings between 
9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.
Food/Supply Donations: The following items ONLY are 
accepted by the center: cans of soup, peanut butter, canned 
fruit, canned chicken, canned tuna, meal-in-a-can (i.e. chili etc.). 
Toilet paper, paper towels. Items may also be dropped off in the 
Church hall on Sunday mornings. The next date Holy Rosary 
will provide volunteers is Saturday, February 2nd, from 9:40 
a.m.-1:00 p.m. If interested in volunteering, please call Deacon 
Bruce at 216-421-2995.

Weekly Adoration on Wednesday Evenings
Holy Rosary offers one hour of Eucharistic Adoration on 
Wednesday nights from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. Confession is also 
offered during this time. If you are looking for an opportunity 
to spend an hour in quiet prayer before the Blessed 
Sacrament, please take this opportunity to pray for 
our Church, clergy, our families and our world.
To ensure that someone is present during the entire 
hour each week, you may sign up to pray on a 
particular date by contacting Tammy at the Parish 
Office at 216-421-2995. 

Culture of Life Ministry
January Events in the Cleveland Area

Rosary for Life at Holy Rosary Church at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
January 22, followed at 7:45 p.m. by a Culture of Life meeting in 
the church hall (lower level of the church building).

2019 Cleveland March for Life. Saturday, January 19th at 
Noon. The march will begin at Benedictine High School and 
proceed to Preterm and back. The indoor program will be 12:45-
3:00 p.m. in the Benedictine High School Cafeteria and feature 
keynote speaker Dr. Anne Hendershott, Professor at Franciscan 
University in Steubenville, Ohio.

Annual Mass for Life at the
Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist

January 22, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. The Diocese of Cleveland honors 
the Church’s teaching that every life is cherished, chosen 
and sent. Each year the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelists 
celebrates the Mass for Life on 22 January, the anniversary date 
of Roe v. Wade. Members of all parishes and students from all 
high schools are encouraged to join in prayer at the special 
liturgy at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 22 January 2019. Following 
Mass, the Rosary for Life will be prayed. In our society, it is 
easy to see ways that the dignity of human life is disregarded. 
God creates every person for eternal union with himself and 
continually invites us to embrace the teaching that every life is 
chosen. 1007 Superior Avenue, Cleveland.
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Befana 

 
Befana, the Housewife,  

scrubbing her pane,  
Saw three old sages ride down 

the lane,  
Saw three grey travelers  

pass her door –  
Gaspar, Balthazar,  

Melchior.  
 

“Where journey you, sirs?”  
she asked of them,  

Balthazar answered,  
“To Bethlehem,  

For we have news  
of a marvelous thing.  

Born in a stable is  
Christ the King.”  

 
“Give Him my welcome!” Then Gaspar smiled,  

“Come with us, mistress, to greet the Child.”  
“Oh, happily, happily would I fare,  

Were dusting through and I’d polished the stair.”  
 

Old Melchior leaned on his saddle horn.  
“Then send but a gift to the small Newborn.”  

“Oh, gladly, gladly I’d send Him one,  
Were the hearthstone swept and my weaving done.  

As soon as ever I’ve baked my bread,  
I’ll fetch Him a pillow for His head,  

And a coverlet too,” Befana said.  
 

“When the rooms are aired and the linen dry,  
I’ll look at the Babe.” But the Three rode by.  
She worked for a day and a night and a day,  
Then, gifts in her hands, took up her way.  

 
But she never found where the Christ Child lay.  

And still she wanders at Christmas tide,  
Houseless, whose house was all her pride.  

Whose heart was tardy,  
whose gifts were late;  

Wanders, and knocks at every gate.  
 

Crying, “Good people, the bells begin!  
Put off your toiling and let love in!” 

  

Culture of Life Ministry 
January Events in the Cleveland Area 

 
Rosary for Life at Holy Rosary Church at 7pm on Tues-
day, January 22, followed at 7:45pm by a Culture of Life 
meeting in the church hall (lower level of the church building). 
 
2019 Cleveland March for Life.  Saturday, January 19th at 
Noon.  The march will begin at Benedictine High School and 
proceed to Preterm and back.  The indoor program will be 
12:45-3pm in the Benedictine High School Cafeteria and fea-
ture keynote speaker Dr. Anne Hendershott, Professor at Fran-
ciscan University in Steubenville, Ohio. 

Annual Mass for Life at the  
Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist  
Jan. 22, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. The Diocese of Cleveland honors 
the Church’s teaching that every life is cherished, chosen and 
sent. Each year the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelists cele-
brates the Mass for Life on 22 January, the anniversary date of 
Roe v. Wade. Members of all parishes and students from all 
high schools are encouraged to join in prayer at the special 
liturgy at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 22 January 2019. Following 
Mass, the Rosary for Life will be prayed. In our society, it is 
easy to see ways that the dignity of human life is disregarded. 
God creates every person for eternal union with himself and 
continually invites us to embrace the teaching that every life is 
chosen.  1007 Superior Ave, Cleveland.  

 

Are You Registered at Holy Rosary? 
If you are attending Mass regularly at Holy Rosary 
Church and have not yet registered as a parishioner, 
we invite you to fill out a registration form—please 

stop down in the hall on Sunday morning after either 
Mass, or call the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995. We 

look forward to officially welcoming you! 
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Were dusting through and I’d polished the stair.”

Old Melchior leaned on his saddle horn.
“Then send but a gift to the small Newborn.”

“Oh, gladly, gladly I’d send Him one,
Were the hearthstone swept and my weaving done.

As soon as ever I’ve baked my bread,
I’ll fetch Him a pillow for His head,

And a coverlet too,” Befana said.

“When the rooms are aired and the linen dry,
I’ll look at the Babe.” But the Three rode by.
She worked for a day and a night and a day,

Then, gifts in her hands, took up her way.

But she never found where the Christ Child lay.
And still she wanders at Christmas tide,

Houseless, whose house was all her pride.
Whose heart was tardy,
whose gifts were late;

Wanders, and knocks at every gate.

Crying, “Good people, the bells begin!
Put off your toiling and let love in!”

Are You Registered at Holy Rosary?
If you are attending Mass regularly at Holy Rosary 
Church and have not yet registered as a parishioner, 
we invite you to fill out a registration form – please 
stop down in the hall on Sunday morning after either 
Mass, or call the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995. We 
look forward to officially welcoming you!

HOLY ROSARY CHURCH                                                                                     CLEVELAND, OHIO  HOLY ROSARY CHURCH                                                                        CLEVELAND, OHIO  HOLY ROSARY CHURCH                                                                                 CLEVELAND, OHIO  

Father Michael Wittman Ozanam Center 
in East Cleveland 

Holy Rosary supports the Ozanam Center located at Saint 
Philomena Church on Euclid Avenue in East Cleveland.  The 

center provides food and clothing to clients in need.  
Clothing Donations: Seasonally appropriate clothing dona-

tions are welcome.  Please drop off clothing donations in the 
Holy Rosary Church hall on Sunday mornings between 9:30 
am and 12:30 pm. Food/Supply Donations: The following 

items ONLY are accepted by the center:  cans of soup, peanut 
butter, canned fruit, canned chicken, canned tuna, meal-in-a-

can (i.e. chili etc.).  Toilet paper, paper towels. Items may also 
be dropped off in the Church hall on Sunday mornings. The 
next date Holy Rosary will provide volunteers is Saturday, 

February 2nd from 9:40 am to 1 p.m.  If interested in volun-
teering please call Deacon Bruce at 216-421-2995.  

Weekly Adoration on Wednesday Evenings 
 

Holy Rosary offers one hour of Eucharistic Adoration on 
Wednesday nights from 6:30 to 7:30 pm. Confession is also 

offered during this time.  If you are looking for an opportunity 
to spend an hour in quiet prayer before the Blessed 
Sacrament, please take this opportunity to pray for 

our Church, clergy, our families and our world.  
 

To ensure that someone is present during the entire 
hour each week, you may sign up to pray on a  

particular date by contacting Tammy at the  
Parish Office at 216-421-2995.   

 
Befana 

 
Befana, the Housewife,  

scrubbing her pane,  
Saw three old sages ride down 

the lane,  
Saw three grey travelers  

pass her door –  
Gaspar, Balthazar,  

Melchior.  
 

“Where journey you, sirs?”  
she asked of them,  

Balthazar answered,  
“To Bethlehem,  

For we have news  
of a marvelous thing.  

Born in a stable is  
Christ the King.”  

 
“Give Him my welcome!” Then Gaspar smiled,  

“Come with us, mistress, to greet the Child.”  
“Oh, happily, happily would I fare,  

Were dusting through and I’d polished the stair.”  
 

Old Melchior leaned on his saddle horn.  
“Then send but a gift to the small Newborn.”  

“Oh, gladly, gladly I’d send Him one,  
Were the hearthstone swept and my weaving done.  

As soon as ever I’ve baked my bread,  
I’ll fetch Him a pillow for His head,  

And a coverlet too,” Befana said.  
 

“When the rooms are aired and the linen dry,  
I’ll look at the Babe.” But the Three rode by.  
She worked for a day and a night and a day,  
Then, gifts in her hands, took up her way.  

 
But she never found where the Christ Child lay.  

And still she wanders at Christmas tide,  
Houseless, whose house was all her pride.  

Whose heart was tardy,  
whose gifts were late;  

Wanders, and knocks at every gate.  
 

Crying, “Good people, the bells begin!  
Put off your toiling and let love in!” 

  

Culture of Life Ministry 
January Events in the Cleveland Area 

 
Rosary for Life at Holy Rosary Church at 7pm on Tues-
day, January 22, followed at 7:45pm by a Culture of Life 
meeting in the church hall (lower level of the church building). 
 
2019 Cleveland March for Life.  Saturday, January 19th at 
Noon.  The march will begin at Benedictine High School and 
proceed to Preterm and back.  The indoor program will be 
12:45-3pm in the Benedictine High School Cafeteria and fea-
ture keynote speaker Dr. Anne Hendershott, Professor at Fran-
ciscan University in Steubenville, Ohio. 

Annual Mass for Life at the  
Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist  
Jan. 22, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. The Diocese of Cleveland honors 
the Church’s teaching that every life is cherished, chosen and 
sent. Each year the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelists cele-
brates the Mass for Life on 22 January, the anniversary date of 
Roe v. Wade. Members of all parishes and students from all 
high schools are encouraged to join in prayer at the special 
liturgy at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 22 January 2019. Following 
Mass, the Rosary for Life will be prayed. In our society, it is 
easy to see ways that the dignity of human life is disregarded. 
God creates every person for eternal union with himself and 
continually invites us to embrace the teaching that every life is 
chosen.  1007 Superior Ave, Cleveland.  

 

Are You Registered at Holy Rosary? 
If you are attending Mass regularly at Holy Rosary 
Church and have not yet registered as a parishioner, 
we invite you to fill out a registration form—please 

stop down in the hall on Sunday morning after either 
Mass, or call the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995. We 

look forward to officially welcoming you! 
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PRAYER INTENTIONS:
Please keep the following individuals and their 
caregivers in your prayers. Names will remain on the 
list for one year. If you wish to add a name to the list, 
please call the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995.

Maria Alvares • Jim Anderson • Michael Antonacci, 
Jr. • Pearl Beningo • Joy Buckholtz • Michael K. 
Buckholtz • Ebe Chamberlin • Patricia Cornacchione 
• Gabe Council • Keith Davis • Celeste DiCillo • 
Marie Elena DiFrancisco • Mary DiGeronimo • Mary 
Duhigg • John Feighan • Marie Fiore • Joe Frank • 
Gino Gentile • Florencio Gomez • Chris Gruttadaria 
• Anton Hannaford • Terri Hannaford • Cathy 
Heimburger • Laurie Hemsoth • Michalina Hocevar 
• Bernadette Iacobucci • Albert Jann • Jaynanne 
Kapostasy • Salvatore Lamont • Anthony Leonardi • 
Robert Lay • Antoinette Malatesta • James Malatesta • 
Bobby Mandato • Harry McNally • Patrick McKinney 
• Zena Mesi • Paul M. Miller • Mary Nero • Richard 
Damian Nero • Anthony Nunziata • Michael Peluso 
• Emily Pinzone • Patrick Pronio • William Principi • 
Alice Puliafico • Flo Rapposelli • Gretchen Richmond 
• Susan Royer • Antoinette Sabato • John Sabetta • 
Vincent Scibana • Charles Skripko • Sonny • Viv Strong 
• Cheryl Sweitzer • Father Lawrence Tosco, C.S.J. • 
Margaret Trenkamp • Karyn Thomas • Annmarie 
Varga • Mary Lou Welther • Donald Worthington

Pray for All Those in the Military, 
Law Enforcement & Firefighters

• Third District Cleveland Police 
• Battalion I Cleveland Firefighters

• Firefighter Nicholas Angie, Euclid • Major Timothy 
Berger, Marines • Sgt. Dan Clementi, Shaker Hts. 
Police Dept. • Basic Patrol Officer Danny Clementi, 
Cleveland Heights Police Dept. • First Lieut. Evan 
Campbell, Marines • David D’Eusanio, Parma & 
Willoughby Hills Police Depts. • Rct. Frank DiPenti, 
Marines • SFC Daniel Geraci Elliott • Patrol Officer 
Christopher Frato, Jr., Euclid • Firefighter Joseph 
Frato, Euclid • Ryan Gvora, Mayfield Hts. Firefighter • 
R.J. Harmon, Willoughby Hills Police Dept. • William 
Madan, Mayfield Hts. Firefighter • Nicholas Mandato, 
Air Force • Miles McGreehan, U.S. Federal Police 
Officer • Sgt. James Mixon • Sgt. Sean Moriarty, U.S. 
Army • Lt. Kevin Owens, Beachwood Police Dept. 
• SrA Stevan Previte, Air Force • Joseph Della Rosa, 
U.S. Coast Guard • Captain Jonathan Royer, Marines • 
Firefighter Michael Scabbo, Bedford • Matthew Scalisi, 
Cleveland Clinic Police Dept. • Deputy Rex Smith, 
Minnehaha County, SD • Mark Stack, 
Marine Reserves & Lorain Firefighter • 
Patrol Officer Matthew Sustarsic • Sgt. 
Ralph Valentino, Cleveland Police Dept.

Events This Week:

March for Life Sign-Ups:
If you’d like to take part in the largest 
annual March, the March for Life, in 
Washington, D.C. on Friday, January 18, 
send Steve an email ASAP!

The bus will be departing from the University of Akron at 11:00 
p.m. on January 17, and returning at 11:00 p.m. on January 18. 
Cost for the trip is only $15.00!

We wish you all a wonderful holiday season. We hope you 
have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

To all of our graduating Seniors, thank you so much for the 
time you spent with us and we wish you the best on all of 
your future endeavors!

Check out our Podcast! Find us free
wherever you get your podcasts!

Newman Catholic Campus Ministry
Steve Perry, Campus Minister

	 Email: 	 steve.perry@case.edu
	 Phone: 	 (216) 421-9614, ext. 302
	 Office:	 Inter-Faith Center, 11205 Euclid Avenue
 		  Cleveland, OH 44106
	 Website: 	 www.cwrunewman.org

 @cwrunewman        @cwru.newman

Advent Angel Tree – Thank you!
Thank you for your generosity to Holy 
Rosary’s Annual Advent project. Your 
donations to the St. Philip Neri Family Center 
and to the Office of Migration and Refugee 
Services, Diocese of Cleveland have brought 

great joy and hope to many families.

Thank you for your support and generosity!

Shrines of France Tour
 September 23-October 3, 2019

11-Day tour hosted by Father Philip Racco. Visiting Lourdes, 
Nevers, Tours, Loire Valley, Chartres, Mont St. Michel, Bayeux, 
Normandy, Caen, Lisieux, and Paris. $3,879.00 per person from 
Cleveland
(Air/land tour price is $3,429.00 plus $450.00 goverment 
taxes/airline surcharges) $500.00 deposit will reserve a spot. 
Tour price includes: Roundtrip Air from Cleveland, First 
Class/Select Hotels, Most Meals, Comprehensive Sightseeing, 
Professional Tour Escort, Transfers to/from/Airports and 
more!! For a brochure and more information, contact Father 
Racco at St. Bernadette Parish at: (440) 734-1300.

 
 

 Maria Alvares • Jim Anderson • Michael Antonac-
ci, Jr. • Pearl Beningo • Joy Buckholtz • Michael 

K. Buckholtz •  Ebe Chamberlin • Patricia Cornac-
chione • Gabe Council • Keith Davis • Celeste 

DiCillo • Marie Elena DiFrancisco • Mary 
DiGeronimo •  Mary Duhigg • John Feighan • Ma-

rie Fiore • Joe Frank • Gino Gentile • Florencio 
Gomez • Chris Gruttadaria • Anton Hannaford •  
Terri Hannaford • Cathy Heimburger • Laurie 

Hemsoth • Michalina Hocevar • Bernadette Iacobuc-
ci • Albert Jann • Jaynanne Kapostasy • Salvatore 
Lamont • Anthony Leonardi •  Robert Lay • Antoi-
nette  Malatesta • James Malatesta • Bobby Mandato • 

Harry McNally  • Patrick McKinney •  Zena Mesi •  
Paul M. Miller • Mary Nero • Richard Damian Nero • 

Anthony Nunziata • Michael Peluso  • Emily 
Pinzone • Patrick Pronio • William Principi • Alice 
Puliafico • Flo Rapposelli • Gretchen Richmond • 
Susan Royer • Antoinette Sabato • John Sabetta • 
Vincent Scibana • Charles Skripko •  Sonny • Viv 

Strong • Cheryl Sweitzer • Father Lawrence Tosco, 
C.S.J. • Margaret Trenkamp • Karyn Thomas • 

Annmarie Varga • Mary Lou Welther  •  Donald 
Worthington 

 
Events This Week: 

 
 

 
March for Life Sign-Ups 
If you’d like to take part in the largest an-
nual March, the March for Life, in Wash-
ington D.C. on Friday, 1/18, send Steve 
an email ASAP! 
The bus will be departing from the Uni-
versity of Akron at 11:00pm on 1/17, and 

returning at 11:00pm on 1/18. Cost for the trip is only $15! 
 
We wish you all a wonderful holiday season. We hope you have 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
To all of our graduating Seniors, thank you so much for the 
time you spent with us and we wish you the best on all of your 
future endeavors!  
 

 
Check out our Podcast! Find us free  

wherever you get your podcasts! 
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Pray for All Those in the Military,   
Law Enforcement & Firefighters 

 

•  Third District Cleveland Police   
•  Battalion I  Cleveland Firefighters  
 
 • Firefighter Nicholas Angie, Euclid • Major Tim-
othy Berger, Marines  • Sgt. Dan Clementi, Shaker 
Hts.  Police Dept.  • Basic Patrol Officer Danny 
Clementi, Cleveland Heights Police Dept. • First 
Lieut. Evan Campbell, Marines  • David 
D’Eusanio, Parma & Willoughby Hills Police 
Depts. • Rct. Frank DiPenti, Marines • SFC Daniel 
Geraci Elliott •  Patrol Officer Christopher Frato, 
Jr., Euclid • Firefighter Joseph Frato, Euclid • 
Ryan Gvora, Mayfield Hts Firefighter  • R.J. 
Harmon, Willoughby Hills Police Dept. • William 
Madan, Mayfield Hts Firefighter • Nicholas 
Mandato, Air Force • Miles McGreehan, U.S. Fed-
eral Police Officer • Sgt. James Mixon  • Sgt. Sean 
Moriarty, U.S. Army • Lt. Kevin Owens, 
Beachwood Police Dept. • SrA Stevan Previte, Air 
Force • Joseph Della Rosa, U.S. Coast Guard  • 
Captain Jonathan Royer, Marines  • Firefighter 
Michael Scabbo, Bedford • Matthew Scalisi, 
Cleveland Clinic Police Dept. • Deputy Rex Smith, 
Minnehaha County, SD • Mark Stack, Marine Re-
serves & Lorain Firefighter • Patrol Officer  
Matthew Sustarsic   
• Sgt. Ralph Valentino,  
Cleveland Police Dept.  

Advent Angel Tree —  Thank you! 
 

Thank you for your generosity to Holy Rosary’s 
Annual Advent project. Your donations to the St. 

Philip Neri Family Center and to the Office of Mi-
gration and Refugee Services, Diocese of Cleveland 
have brought great joy and hope to many families.   

 
Thank you for your support and generosity!  

Shrines of France Tour  
 September 23—October 3, 2019  

 
11-Day tour hosted by Father Philip Racco. Visiting Lourdes, Nevers, 
Tours, Loire Valley, Chartres, Mont St. Michel, Bayeux, Normandy, 

Caen, Lisieux, and Paris.  $3,879 per person from Cleveland  
(Air/land tour price is $3,429 plus $450 govt. taxes/airline surcharg-
es) $500.00 deposit will reserve a spot. Tour price includes: Round-

trip Air from Cleveland, First Class/Select Hotels, Most Meals, Com-
prehensive Sightseeing, Professional Tour Escort, Transfers to/from/ 
Airports and more!! For a brochure and more information, contact  

Father Racco at St. Bernadette Parish at: (440) 734-1300.  




